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Summary:

Chef de Cabinet of the UN C.V. Narasimhan acknowledges his receipt of a letter to U
Thant from Principal Secretary of the UCURK Zouheir Kuzbari. Kuzbari's letter concerns
the ROK constructed UNCURK building, North Korean infiltration, and student protests
against the amendment of the Constitution.
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